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Year 7 Settling In Evening – Bredon and Clent 

I am writing to invite you to the annual Year 7 ‘Settling in Evening’ on Wednesday 25th 
September 2024.  

The evening will equip you with an overview of your child’s weekly schedule at Barr Beacon 
School and enable you to best support your child with accessing all opportunities we offer 
as a school. The evening is a chance to learn more about Barr Beacon School.  

The evening will include a 30-minute presentation from the Headteacher and Pastoral team.  

The presentations will commence at 6:00pm promptly. Following the presentation, you will 
have the opportunity to meet your child’s form tutor and key staff members who will be 
able to answer any enquiries you have regarding your child’s introduction to Barr Beacon 
School. 

We would politely request that your child does not attend the evening as we have limited 
spaces available in the venue.  

Please note that this evening is our chance to share information with you. You will have the 
opportunity to discuss any matters with a member of the pastoral team during the evening. 
However, time is limited so I would remind you that you can contact your child’s House 
Office by emailing postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  

Year 7 Parent’s Evening will take place on Thursday 27th March 2025, when you can discuss 
your child’s academic progress and meet their teachers.  

If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Busby-Gannon (Assistant Headteacher).  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs K Hibbs 

Headteacher 


